BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Terrell County Independent School District
February 16, 2022

Terrell County ISD is dedicated to enhancing the self-worth of each student, providing a quality
education in a firm, fair, and friendly atmosphere, and instilling pride, respect, and responsibility for
one's self and the community, thus preparing the individual for the challenges and changes of future.

Public Meeting

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Terrell County Independent School District will hold
a public meeting on February 16, 2022 at 6:30 PM in the Sanderson High School
Conference Room at 302 N. Second Street, Sanderson, TX 79848, for the purpose
of:

1) Public Meeting to Present and Discuss Terrell County ISD’s intentions to
continue as a District of Innovation

e HB 1842 was passed during the 84th Texas Legislative Session in spring 2015, and
provides Texas public school districts the opportunity to be designated as Districts of
Innovation. Districts of Innovation may be exempted from a number of state statutes
and will have:

o Greater local control as the decision makers over the educational and
instructional model for students.

o Increased freedom and flexibility, with accountability, relative to state mandates
that govern educational programming; and

o Empowerment to innovate and think differently.

e In order to adopt an innovation plan, a district must pass a resolution of the board of
trustees, which Terrell County ISD will consider on February 16, 2022. In addition, a
public hearing must be held to consider whether the district should develop an
innovation plan, at which point the board may decline to pursue the designation of
District of Innovation or appoint a committee to develop a plan.

CERTIFICATE AS TO POSTING OR GIVING OF NOTICE

On this 11th day of February 2022, at 2:00 p.m., this notice was posted on the message board case at a
place convenient to the public in the Central Administrative Office of the Terrell County Independent
School District, 302 N. Second St, Sanderson, TX 79848.

The ngtice for ghis meeting was posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act on ”
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Amanda A. Miagalla
Superintendeht,[fof the Board of Trustees
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